Peninsula Silent Flyers
Club Newsletter
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Message from the Presideﬁt

We will not be having a PSF meeting at La Romeria
Park this month. Personal commitments have gotten
in the way. We will plan on getting together in July.

Some folks have still not renewed their membership
for 2019. It isn’t too late! The forms can be found at
our website and should be submitted to Don.

I continue to receive inquiries regarding flying
multi-rotors at our flying sites and in the local cities.
Our PSF approach to this has been to
allow multi-rotors at Entradero, as long as

our club guidelines for the park are No meeting in June! Remember that only club officers can

followed. We have always considered Del
Cerro a glider site and have requested that quads,
etc. not be flown.

One misconception that non-members ask about is
their belief that having a Del Cerro or Entradero
badge is authorization to fly anywhere in Rancho
Palos Verdes or Torrance. This is not the case and
PSF can only authorize the flying of RC aircraft at
our designated flying sites. If non-club members ask
you about flying multi-rotors, please let them know
our club policies.

Upcoming Fun-Flys

Next Meetin
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June 2019

Guests are not allowed to fly at Entradero unless
coordinated with a club officer and they must have
proof of AMA membership.

Please note that the field gate combination changed
a couple of months ago. Contact one of the club
officers for the new combo, if you don’t have it.

Please remember to keep the gates secured and
protect the combinations and please
contact a club officer if there are any
issues with gate or field access.

distribute the combinations.

Also remember that it is up to every member to
ensure our field rules are followed. This goes a long
way towards protecting continued use of the facility
by club members.

There will not be a Fun-Fly at Entradero Park in the
month of June. However, this month’s Del Cerro
Fun Fly will be held Saturday, June 8th. Guys
usually start arriving between 12:00 and 1:00. The

long range forecast is for southwest

As of June 1st, West Torrance Little

League has concluded its spring pel Cerro
season. There is still some ongoing all- Entradero
star and club activity, but evening and

weekend activity is greatly reduced. It may be
possible to get on the field some weekend mornings.
Sundays may be the better days.

As I mentioned last month, Don has created new
badges for everyone flying at Entradero Park. A
current list of PSF members who have signed up to
fly has been provided to the baseball organization.
They will be checking badges.

June 8th

winds averaging 13 mph with mostly
sunny skies. The weather pattern for the
next week or so is for very flyable
conditions. It’s time to take advantage
and get up to the hill!

None

If you have not received your Del Cerro RPV badge
from John, let us know so we can get it to you.

All the best,
Jeff
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http://www.peninsulasilentflyers.com/content/current-membership-package



